
Motion presented to Faculty Senate 12/06/16 

 

Motion from the Diversity Committee 

 

 

Motion 

All new program proposals coming to the Faculty Senate should include a statement about how the 

proposed program will address concerns about diversity and inclusion. This statement should include a 

plan for recruiting and retaining students from underrepresented groups, for recruiting faculty from 

underrepresented groups (if such faculty are not already included in the program), and for retaining these 

faculty. 

 

 

Diversity Committee 

Lisa Tessman, Philosophy (Chair) 

Serdar Atav, School of Nursing 

George Catalano, Bioengineering 

Fernando Guzman, Mathematics 

Benita Roth, Sociology 

Kathleen Sterling, Anthropology 

Leo Wilton, Human Development 

Jermel McClure, Undergraduate student 

Shanel Boyce, Graduate student 

Oren Levi, Professional Staff Senate 

 


